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2003 marked the inauguration of the Leo Leung Endowed
Lectureship. The lecture was founded in the memory of Dr.
Leung, a resident in the department of orthopaedic surgery
who passed away suddenly in April 2002. The endowment
was funded solely from donations made from faculty and
friends of Leo. 

Dr. Leung was a model resident who exhibited all the
qualities desired of a compassionate physician, dedicated
educator, and loyal friend. Dr. Leung served as editor of the
University of Pennsylvania Orthopaedic Journal in 2001-2002

and was voted by his co-residents to serve as academic chief
of the residency in 2002-2003 before his untimely passing.
He hoped to pursue a career in hand surgery and was ac-
tively recruited by the top hand surgery fellowships in the
country. His passing was an immense loss to the department
and all who knew him. In deciding on a speaker for the
inaugural lecture, it was only appropriate to invite one of
the most prominent hand surgeons in the country, Robert
Hotchkiss, M.D.
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� Dr. Ernest Gentchos, Dr. Robert Hotchkiss, and Dr. Pedro
Beredjiklian.


